
 

  

 

 

 

25th November 2021 

 

School Photographs 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be taking individual and sibling school photographs of the children on 

Tuesday 6th December.  

 

Proofs will be available soon after, along with details of how to order, but 

unfortunately the photos will not be back until the New Year. We apologise for this 

as we know they are often good for Christmas presents but we have had to source a 

new supplier and many companies were fully booked.  

 

This year we will be using Braiswick Photography after being given a couple of 

recommendations, as our previous photographer Jill Green no longer does these. 

 

The photographer will have some slots available from 8-9am for family shots. These 

need to be booked in advance as there is limited availability and you will need to 

come to the gym doors for access (Lowther Street side of school) as the 

photographer will be set up in the gym for the day. Please call into the school office 

or give them a ring on 01904 806500 to reserve a place. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Vicky Hearson 

 

Deputy Head 

v.hearson@ebor.academy   
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